HSBC X»

Notice of Change on Qutward Teledraphic Transfer Services

As part of the ongoing review of our practices and policies, please be advised with
effect from 13 November 2017, HSBC will terminate the outward telegraphic transfer
services to Taiwan initiated in New Taiwan Dollar (TWD). Outward telegraphic transfer
to Taiwan initiated in other currencies will not be affected.

For enquiries, please contact our branch staff.
Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited

<13 October 2017>
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